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Looking for a meaningful way to help build Seneca Polytechnic’s future? 

Consider putting your name forward to be the student representative on Seneca’s Board of

Governors. This is a great opportunity for you to develop and strengthen your leadership

skills.  

The deadline to submit your nomination is 6 p.m. on Tuesday, March 11.  

If you’re interested in this unique leadership opportunity, please read the Student Governor

Election Package to learn about eligibility criteria and next steps.  

More information is available on the Board of Governors space.  
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